
Track Coaches! 
 

 I think that we are all in the same boat. Due to the fact that the 
UIL has moved up the district certification date, they have 
essentially eliminated one meet from our track season and added an 
extra week between districts and regionals. We now have a full 20 
days between the district meet and the Regional meet. I had planned 
on hosting two meets this year on our newly resurfaced track, but I 
have had to cancel the second date due to a conflict with the district 
meet. I think that with the loss of a week and the additional time 
between districts and regionals, that it will be imperative that people 
attend a regional qualifier. We (Van Vleck) are going to host a 
Regional Qualifiers meet for the 3A and under schools that want to 
come.  I am planning on having it on Saturday April 19th.  More 
information will come at a future date. 
 
 Format: 
Prelims and finals for jumps and throws with top eight to the finals. 
Running events will be time finals seeded fast heat to slow. Custom 
medals awarded for the top 3 in each event. 
 
Entry fee will be $5.00 per athlete with a maximum of $50 per team. 
If you bring a boys and girls team then you will owe $100.00 
max.(assuming you qualify 10 boys and 10 girls). Relays are $20.00.  
 
 
Coach Pat Patterson 
Van Vleck High School 
979-323-5137 school 
e-mail: ppatterson@vvisd.org 


